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20th June 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 
Year 5 visit to Bexhill Museum – 5th July 2022  

 
 

We are delighted to be going to The Bexhill Museum for our Year 5 school trip. Whilst there, the children 
will have a chance to learn about Marianne North an English, Victorian, biologist and botanical artist who 
was born and lived in Hastings and was a real trailblazer in the Victorian era. It is our hope that this trip will 
enrich the learning the children will have completed during Marianne North week in school. 
 

Date Tuesday 5th  July 2022 

Time We will be departing school to walk to Bexhill Museum at 9am. Please ensure your child 
arrives at school for 8:35am. Due to us walking there, it is imperative that we leave on time 
and we are unable to wait for children if they are running late. 

Clothing Children must wear school uniform but may wear comfortable footwear.  

What to 
bring 

Water bottle (named) 
Waterproof jacket/coat (if applicable) 
Sunhat (if applicable)  

Cost £3 

Lunch Children will be back in school for normal lunch time. 

 
We are very excited to be able to take the children out of the classroom to experience hands-on learning at 
this amazing museum.  Please make payment and complete the consent form via parentpay by Wednesday 
29th June.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Becky Reed     
Headteacher      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


